
   
 

Drawing comes naturally to young children. It is fundamental to their learning.  It is a powerful tool that taps 
into visual, kinesthetic, and linguistic areas of the brain at the same time, and establishes more neural 

connections than writing or reading alone. 

Our art club helps children retain and develop their drawing abilities, sustain their enthusiasm for 
self-expression. Drawing by hand helps children develop fine motor skills and creativity in a way that using 

a tablet cannot fully replicate. 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please find below the Autumn Term art program. 

Booking essential:  Booking Roundwood Art Club 

 

For more detailed information about the club, please visit the website  
www.myafterschoolartclub.com. 

Do not hesitate to contact me by email at welcome@myafterschoolartclub.com or by 
phone on 07 581 185 965 should you have any questions. Thank you.    Nathalie  
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